Dear Parent/Guardian,
	I am sending home an acceptable use policy with your child that lists rules for both my classroom and when using the class set of Chromebooks. These rules are to ensure that our school year runs smoothly, and that we do not take advantage of the opportunity to have a Chromebook for each student to use. I would like to encourage you to create your own at home policy for technology. This could help your child better understand that technology is a helpful tool in life, however, there are certain responsibilities that come along with using it. When they have screen time rules at home, they are more likely to understand why we must have them in school as well. I will attach a template that could help you get started in creating a technology contract with your child. 
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										Thank you,
										Mrs. Sheppard


